
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Oakley City Council 
will hold a public hearing on  

 

Wednesday, August 24th at 7:00 PM 
 

The public hearing will be held at the Oakley City Hall 
960 West Center Street 

Oakley, UT 84055 
          
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public comment on the 
potential sale or other disposal of real property owned by Oakley 
City, namely some or all the parcels described below, which is 
property generally south of the Oakley City Hall on Center Street 
(approximately 3.62 acres) and property north and east of the Oakley 
City Hall between Center Street and Weber Canyon Road 
(approximately 3.05 acres): 
 
Parcels:  OT-32-X   OT-41-X 
  OT-38-A-X  OT-50-B-X 
  OT-40-B-X  OT-50-X 
  OT-40-C-X 
 
To make comment at the Public Hearing on the proposed application, please contact Oakley City offices and register for the hearing.  
Only parties that have registered with the City Recorder may make comment during the public hearing portion of the meeting.  In 

addition, comments may be submitted in writing prior to the meeting by emailing amy@oakleycity.com or submitted in person to the 

office prior to 4:30 p.m. on the day of the public hearing. 
 

In compliance with the Americans Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations during this hearing should 

notify the City recorder, Amy Rydalch at (435) 783-5734 at least 3 days prior to the hearing. 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Oakley City Council will hear this public hearing at the above time and place 

specified.  Posted in 3 places, and on the City’s website, Facebook, and Instagram Pages. 75  


